



## Kiwanis Club of Golden

SERVING THE CHILDREN OF GOLDEN AND THE WORLD



Meetings are 1<sup>st</sup> & 3<sup>rd</sup> Tuesday Evenings 6:30 PM -7:30 PM

Golden Ridge Community Center 1290 Golden Cir, Golden, CO 80401

http://kiwanisofgolden.org

Home of the Kiwanis Club of Golden

US Flag Project since Feb. 2001

## Club business: JULY, AUG, SEPT/2025

President Annette opened our meetings with the Pledge and Prayer.

August Drawing \$130 won by Patty! She donated her winnings to The Salvation Army, Golden Extension! Thank you, Patty! 8/19/2025: Scout Hayden Langanke, Eagle Project Proposal: Mission Wolf Hiking Handi-accessable Trails, covering paths and trails with estimated 660 pavers! Estimated cost \$1144. Hayden also is setting up a GO FUND ME. Check it out. Our club awarded about half the funds needed. Project discussions: A bigger plaque at Kiwanis' Parfet Park. Lesley to check with city. Sweet Dreams in a Bag discussed for Welchester Elementary. Annette to propose project to school to see if interested. The pot is now at \$15 (Tom drew green stone) Visit our Club's website:

www.KiwanisofGolden.org

Pay your **flag** subscription or make a donation to our **foundation** thru Zeffy.

Our Kiwanis Club of Golden has a charitable, non-profit 501 (c) (3) Charitable (Scholarship) FOUNDATION chartered 6/20/2014. Mail your tax deductible donation to: Kiwanis Club of Golden Foundation, PO BOX 562, Golden, CO 80402, which support scholarships for qualifying GHS grads, going to Colo School of Mines, college, university or vocational school in Colorado.

## **Club Officers**

President: Annette Reynolds

303.912.8021

amron1@yahoo.com

Rick Baldessari, Lt Gov Elect 2025/2026

Vice President: Dewain Wood

Secretary: Cynthia Bauman

Treasurer: Tom Gould

Flag Orders: \$30 per flag/year

Kiwanis Club of Golden

**Cynthia Bauman** 720-498-3592

cynthiabauman6@gmail.com

Rick Baldessari 303-423-1887

rbaldessari@hotmail.com

Flags Installed by Troop 130:

## **James Robuck**

Jamesrobuck007@gmail.com

Ben Frost

Ben Frost@outlook.com



Sept 2nd, guest Andy Ogide, pictured with Cynthia Bauman, is our club's financial advisor. Welcome, Andy and please visit anytime you are available!